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Derbyshire YFC Weekly Update! 
 
The response to the JCB tour on Thursday 19th December has been phenomenal. Remember it is a Staffordshire YFC event to which they have kindly invited us and as a result it is necessary for us to cap numbers at around 200 from Derbyshire and this number is dependent on how many Staffordshire members wish to go. Sadly, some people have taken advantage and signed up as associate members purely to go to JCB. Therefore, we have made the decision that those within membership age will have priority over the places. We have received 230 names of those wanting to attend and will confirm places asap.  In the meantime and prior to the event if any members on the list drop out please let county office know so that their place can be offered to the next person on the reserve list.  All under 18s will need parental consent and this can be done with the attached permission slip and taken along on the night.
 
Ashover YFC have a Christmas Market on Tuesday 10th December at the Village Hall in Ashover
 
The North West Christmas Ball is on Friday 13th December at the Pavilion Gardens, Buxton.  
 
A number of spaces are available on both of the Group Volunteering trips through YFC Travel. There are 3 spaces available on the trip to Vietnam and 4 spaces available on the trip to Peru.  Information on both destinations is attached alongwith an application form, these should be signed by the County Office before being sent to NFYFC for consideration. The deadline for applications is Friday 10 January 2020.
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